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Dear Editor:

Let there be ringing of bells, singing, dancing in the street and much merriment.

Why? Because a building going up at Pemberton and Marine Drive won’t be another ugly,

ticky-tacky, gerry-built, overpriced, rabbit-hutched, teeny-weeny-roomed condo — the very

essence of density.

The sketch showed a fairly modest, two- or three-floor commercial building  — something that

should help increase the North Shore economy without adding many more cars to  increasingly

busy Marine.

Too bad Sam’s Market had to go, but it could have been a lot worse in Condoville. Let the

celebration begin.

Ian Macdonald

North Vancouver  

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking 

 or post a comment below. 
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